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Principal’s Update 
At St Cecilia’s School, we acknowledge that the land on which the school is built is the Darkinjung people’s 

land. We appreciate the Darkinjung people sharing their land with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

  

 

    

2 3 R D  J U L Y  2 0 2 4  

STAFF DEV. DAY 
Our final Staff Development Day for 

the calendar has been confirmed with 

expert Tessa Daffern who was one of 

the key writers of the K-6 English 

Syllabus during this Curriculum 

Reform. We will be working closely 

on ‘spelling’ with Tessa. 

The staff development day will be 

hosted on 23rd July 2024. Please put 

this in your calendar.  

2 9 T H  M AY  2 0 2 4  

FLIP MEETING 
Please join us at the next 

Families Leading in Partnership 

meeting, hosted 29th May at 

6:15pm in the staffroom.  

RSVP below.  

https://forms.office.com/r/ivsfqitrH
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F R I D AY  2 N D  M AY  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

A reminder that our school photos 

are this Friday, if you wish to 

purchase your child’s photo please 

ensure you purchase these online if 

you have not yet done so. 

Please make sure your child is not in 

their Sports uniform if it is their 

sports day.  

MOTHER’S DAY GIFTS via QKR 

Please purchase your child’s Mother’s Day gifts for children to choose on 

their shopping spree with their class on Friday 10th May. Purchases can be 

made via the QKR app.   

Any children attending the Central Coast Cross Country that day will be 

given the opportunity to purchase their gifts a days earlier on Thursday 9th 

May.  

 

 

https://www.tessadaffern.com/
https://forms.office.com/r/ivsfqitrH8
https://forms.office.com/r/ivsfqitrH8
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This term we welcome back, Mr. Madigan! Mr Madigan’s return after six months feels like the sun breaking 
through the clouds on a rainy day – bright, warm, and reassuring. We've missed your guidance, your wisdom, 
and your presence in our school community, Mr Madigan. It's truly wonderful to have you back on board, ready 
to continue the important work we do together. Welcome home! 
 
We also welcome back Mrs. Chloe Harrison from maternity leave as 1 Gold classroom teacher one day a week 
on Fridays. Mrs. Harrison’s return will bring an extra sparkle to our school community. We've eagerly awaited 
her return and expertise and look forward to having her back in action. From term 3 and 4 Mrs Harrison will 
return 3 days a week, taking on an extra day in class and an additional day as Digital Pedagogical Leader.  
 
Peace and Blesssings 
 
Marta Chylewska 

WYONG PARISH MOTHER’S DAY MASS 
Please join Jo Helm our Parent Engagement Coordinator for a special 

Mother's Day Mass at St Cecilia's Church on Sunday, April 12th, at 9:30 

AM.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for us to come together and celebrate all 

those who have taken on the nurturing and loving role of motherhood. We 

extend this invitation not only to mothers but also to grandparents, 

guardians, and all those who have played a significant role in the lives of 

children. Whether you're a biological mother, a stepmother, a foster 

mother, or caregiver, your dedication and love are truly appreciated and 

honoured.  

Following the Mass, we will gather for a light morning tea.  Please join us 

as we pay tribute to the unconditional love and sacrifice of all those who 

embody the spirit of motherhood. Your presence will make this 
celebration even more meaningful. We look forward to welcoming you to 

St Cecilia's Church on this special day. For catering purposes please rsvp 

via THIS LINK.  

https://forms.office.com/r/8v6TLh3s5V 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/8v6TLh3s5V 

 

 

 

For catering purposes please rsvp via the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/r/8v6TLh3s5V 

 

 

Blessings, 

 
 

 

WYONG PARISH FAMILY PICNIC 
 
We're excited to extend an invitation to you and your loved ones to 
join us for a delightful family picnic on Sunday, 5th May. The event 
will commence at 10:30 am and will take place on the lawn behind 
St. Cecilia's Church 23 Byron Street Wyong.  
 
It promises to be a wonderful day filled with delicious food, great 
company, and fun games for all ages. We kindly ask that you bring 
along a platter to share, your picnic rug, and chairs for your 
comfort.  
 
We're looking forward to catching up and creating beautiful 
memories together. Please RSVP by the link below by Friday 
23rd February to ensure we have ample provisions for 

everyone. https://forms.office.com/r/haZyWjKNUi 

 
Blessings, Jo Helm (Parent Education Coordinator)  
 

 

 

  

https://forms.office.com/r/8v6TLh3s5V
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2F8v6TLh3s5V&data=05%7C02%7Cmarta.chylewska%40dbb.catholic.edu.au%7Cda6f7d91e0d847cfc18908dc68d2ef23%7Cf75637e9e6ec490b9a69bfcd7e0dafaf%7C0%7C0%7C638500502428933937%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lUBoQpyMp7sCrhamexUw7jnodYwXTumrSK3omXWVMl8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2F8v6TLh3s5V&data=05%7C02%7Cmarta.chylewska%40dbb.catholic.edu.au%7Cda6f7d91e0d847cfc18908dc68d2ef23%7Cf75637e9e6ec490b9a69bfcd7e0dafaf%7C0%7C0%7C638500502428933937%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lUBoQpyMp7sCrhamexUw7jnodYwXTumrSK3omXWVMl8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2F8v6TLh3s5V&data=05%7C02%7Cmarta.chylewska%40dbb.catholic.edu.au%7Cda6f7d91e0d847cfc18908dc68d2ef23%7Cf75637e9e6ec490b9a69bfcd7e0dafaf%7C0%7C0%7C638500502428933937%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lUBoQpyMp7sCrhamexUw7jnodYwXTumrSK3omXWVMl8%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.office.com/r/haZyWjKNUi

